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So far, six sensitization meetings have been held in traditional authorities Lukwa and Kawomba in 
Kasungu District. In each traditional authority, three meetings were held, one targeting local chiefs 
and the other two targeting local authorities. The main aims of the meetings were to make them 
aware of the project, the project goals and expectations, including lobbying for their support. The 
project team is pleased to report that 95% of the people who attended the meetings were in full 
support of the implementation of the project and are ready to work with the project team to ensure 
that the goals of the project are achieved.  
 

 
 


